
Student devices will be checked out to students in the first couple weeks of the 
school year. If you choose to use your own device, we will not be responsible for it 
and we will be unable to help you with any technical support. 

Students, except specific younger grades, will be expected to safely bring their  
device from home to school fully charged, ready for the school day. 

Please keep in mind that damage to or loss of the device will be charged to you if 
you do not sign up for the insurance offered by schooldevicecoverage.com 

Cost of the insurance is only $37 and the cost of device starts at $400. 

Student Device Insurance 

https://schooldevicecoverage.com/

